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BEC Foundation announces the 2021 Members’ Choice Contest

Beginning this month, Bandera Electric Cooperative members will have 
the chance to make a difference in their community by nominating a 
nonprofit in the BEC service territory. Nominations will be accepted 
through March 15.
The BEC Foundation board will select three of the nominated 
organizations based on its charitable giving guidelines and 
predetermined criteria. The three organizations will be announced in 
March, and members will be able to vote for the winning nonprofit 
organization via email. The winning organization will receive a grant up 
to $5,000.
“It is our goal that this contest will help expand our network of nonprofit 
organizations to improve the quality of life for our members and to 
better serve the community as a whole,” BEC Foundation chairman 
Toba Wright said.
The BEC Foundation regularly supports nonprofit organizations through 
charitable contributions with a focus on health initiatives, education and 
youth programs, social services projects, and community services 
projects.
To view the official contest rules, nominate an organization or view a list 
of existing nominations, visit www.BanderaElectric.com/
MembersChoiceContest.

About Bandera Electric
Bandera Electric Cooperative currently serves more than 27,000 
members and provides highly reliable electric service to more than 
36,000 meters in a seven-county territory in the Texas Hill Country.  As 
a member-owned cooperative, BEC continually searches for new, 
innovative programs to promote energy efficiency and quality member 



service.  Find more information about BEC at BanderaElectric.com or 
by calling 866-226-3372.


